CAPITAL PROJECTS/ENGINEERING



MEMORANDUM

To: Mayor and City Council Members

Steve Parker, City Manager

From: Melissa Reynolds, P.E., CFM – Director of Engineering & Capital Projects

Through: Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager

Subject: No Parking Zone on Vitesco Technology Drive

Date: July 16, 2024

In order to aid in the enforcement of No Parking Zones, City staff is requesting to include the south side of Vitesco Technologies Drive in Section 98-107 of the Code of Ordinances. Currently, No Parking signs are already installed.



City staff is recommending the creation of this no parking zone and will be available to answer any questions at the July 16, 2024 City Council meeting.